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18th August, 1956.

Dear Mrs. Billington Greig,
Thank you veiy much 

indeed for agreeing to oome on 
the platform again for the 
M.W.A.

I enclose my rough 
draft, I shall be grateful for 
your eomments and suggestions. 
I eannot let you have a eopy 
of the Bill until a little later 
on.

With kindest regards,

Your s sineerely,


